
 

HASBROUCK HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
379 Boulevard 

Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey 07604 
 

November 12, 2020 
 
 
Dear Hasbrouck Heights Parents/Guardians, 
 
In a few weeks many families will be celebrating the Thanksgiving Holiday.  Traditionally, this 
event brings families together to give thanks as well as an opportunity to spend valuable time 
with one another.  Unfortunately, this time spent is in jeopardy this year because of continuing 
concerns regarding COVID-19, traveling from state to state, and the size of gatherings even 
with (albeit with) extended family and friends.  
 
Each family has an individual choice when it comes to where and how they choose to celebrate 
Thanksgiving this year.  ​It goes without saying that we respect each family’s decision​.  However, 
these uncertain times require the most consistent communication between the school(s) and 
home.  We are graciously asking for you to inform us if your child will be in need of placing 
themselves into quarantine for the week following Thanksgiving due to travel or a gathering.  ​A 
simple email to your building principal by Monday, November 16th will suffice​.  As always 
we appreciate you working with us and remember: 

We ​are thankful for: 

● Our superb teaching staff who share their knowledge and serve as positive role models 
for our students. 

● Our fantastic support staff who assist our students daily. 
● Our excellent coaches who help to build strong bodies, strong character, and a strong 

sense of team. 
● Our supportive families who share their ideas, suggestions, and thoughts making me 

realize you really care. 
● Our community who is selflessly dedicated to our school. 
● Our magnificent students who work hard each and every day to be the best they can be.  

It will always be a Happy Thanksgiving for us because of you!!!! 

Respectfully, 

Mrs. L. Simmons, HS Principal (simmonsl@hhschools.org) 

Mr. J. Mastropietro, MS Principal (mastropietroj@hhschools.org) 
Mr. J. Colangelo, LS Principal (colangeloj@hhschools.org) 

Mr. M. Sickels, ES Principal (sickelsm@hhschools.org) 

HEIGHTS: Where Tradition & Innovation Take Flight! 


